
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

ALBA-TCP WELCOMES AGREEMENT TO RESPECT ELECTORAL 
RESULTS IN VENEZUELA 

 
The member States of the Bolivarian Alliance for the Peoples of Our 
America – People's Trade Treaty (ALBA-TCP) welcome the agreement 
to respect the results of the elections to be held in Venezuela on July 28, 
2024.  
 
ALBA-TCP applauds the sovereign action taken in the Venezuelan 
nation so that the parties involved in the electoral contest agreed to 
respect the decision of Venezuelan men and women in the upcoming 
elections, always in favor of maintaining peace and stability in the 
country. Once again, the Venezuelan State, through its governing 
branch, demonstrates its commitment to guarantee respect for the 
sacred election of the Venezuelan people. 
 
The Bolivarian Alliance reiterates its support for the Venezuelan people 
and government in their inalienable right to build their own destiny 
without interference of any kind and supports all relevant actions to 
defend their sovereignty and self-determination.  
 

 Caracas, June 24, 2024 


